Dear Sir / Madam,

I would like to comment on the planning application to dig a basement at 85 Greencroft Gardens NW6. Our
property backs onto the property that has made the application and we are extremely concerned by the
proliferation of basement excavations in the area and the significant impact o the surrounding properties.

The house that is adjoined to our property has also made an application for a extremely large basement

excavation and we are hugely concerned by the in ed flood risk and property damage associated with
multiple basements in such close proximity.

Yours sincerely,
Jonathan Abrahams
31 Aberdare Gardens
NW6 3AJ



